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Orange, August 12, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

It is with great pleasure that I announce the return of our optional hot lunch program on the first day of 

school. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our new P.A. President, Mrs. Lovleen Grewal, for her 

precious help in choosing the caterer: California Creationz. 

Here is some information provided by California Creationz about their program: 

“California Creationz provides a nutritionally balanced, low-cost lunch to children each school day. 

Our chefs prepare your meals fresh with a focus on nutritious and delicious ingredients including 

healthy carbohydrates and proteins. We also avoid refined sugars, processed foods, and 

preservatives. We provide an itemized menu to make certain that the parents are aware of what 

needs to be ordered for the upcoming month. The lunches are well packaged with a side of fruit for 

every student to enjoy.” 

To enroll your child in this program, you will first need to open an account with California Creationz. 

You will be able to order and choose in advance the meals you want for your child. 

If interested, you will need to sign in or creating an account at:  

https://ccsl.h1.hotlunchonline.net/ 

The school code for our school is 863-516 (make sure you include the hyphen when entering the 

school code).  

If you need more information, you can contact one of the program leaders directly: Ms. Jocelyn 

Rivera by email. 

Until school begins, enjoy the remaining days of your summer vacation! 

 

 

Pascal Stricher 

Head of School 
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